
Dear Editor of Word Journal of Gastroenterology, 

I would be pleased to submit the revised version of our manuscript 30284  

As the main 'criticism' of peer reviewers was based on language polishing of our manuscript 

and stated en improving the English grammar of our manuscript, we achieved a better 

grammar throughout the manuscript. Two colleagues familiar of this kind of papers have read 

and approved the revised manuscript. In revised paper, we have indicated all changes by 

highlighting the amended portions.  

Thank you for your consideration of our work 

Tahereh Falsafi, professor of Microbilogy, Department of Microbiology, Faculty of 

Biological Sciences, Alzahra University, Tehran, Iran. 

 

 


